ANNEXURE -V

Site Inspection Report

Date of site inspection: - 9o -|2-202C

The possibility of threat to wildlife especially rare / endangered / unique species
from BPCL Retail Qutlet.. project will be negligible because the user agency will work on
the existing road (15 meters). which is declared as protected forest. There is no natural
forest area or sanctuary nearby. The proposed area by the user agency for diversion is 15
meters while in field inspection, it was found to be 0.01125 ha area of Protected Forest
around. The land (0.01125ha) required for the project is unavoidable and barest minimum.

Till date there is no work carried out which violates Forest conservation Act, 1980.

Divisional Forest Officer
Jamui Forest Division, Jamui.



